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Tip of the Month 

IT and Business Continuity  
It is important when taking inventory of
the needs of the department we do not
forget to include IT needs.  

Identify key applications and databases
like departmental software, financial
systems, inventory management tools,
communication platforms, and
department-specific apps as crucial for
critical functions. 

To ensure smooth operations during any
disruption, identify how quickly you need
this application recovered for each critical
app. The Recovery Time Objective (RTO)
represents the maximum acceptable
downtime. 

Identify who is in responsible for the
software, is it someone in your
department? Do you contract an outside
vendor? Do you have a technical expert
who manages the day-to-day operations?  

With these measures in place, your
department will be one step closer to
ensuring a resilient and adaptable
workplace.

 Under the Information Technology
section, the tab Departmental
Applications is the section you can keep
a list of applications. 

The software will prompt you to answer
questions in order to get a better
understanding of the software.   
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